Student Letter to the Editor (budget) – Option 3
Community colleges are essential to Oregon’s economy. They train the nurses, electricians, and technicians who keep our state running. But without adequate funding, these critical institutions can’t fulfill their mission.
The Community College Support Fund (CCSF) needs $920 million to ensure students have access to affordable tuition, robust programs, and the resources they need to succeed. Underfunding community colleges hurts not just students but also the local businesses that rely on a skilled workforce.
Legislators, supporting community colleges is supporting Oregon’s economic future. Please fully fund the CCSF because community colleges work for Oregon.
Sincerely,
[Your Name]
Student
[Community College Name] 
